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I	would	like	to	see	a	fair	price	for	the	solar	electricity	that	I	feed	into	the	Grid	as	I	
only	receive	6c	at	the	present	which	is	half	of	what	is	a	fair	price.	I	have	paid	for	
the	generating	capacity	out	of	my	pocket	and	should	expect	a	fair	return.	After	all	
I	am	saving	on	the	cost	of	generating	capacity	that	would	be	put	in	place	to	fill	
the	requirements	that	private	industry	would	have	to	put	in	to	generate	
electricity.	It	is	not	too	much	to	ask	to	receive	a	fair	price	for	my	investment	in	
clean	renewable	energy.	
	
Michael	Phillips		

	
Postcode:	2800	
	
	




